
LEDBURY TOWN COUNCIL  

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Ledbury Town Council wishes to advise you that a small section of the Basketball 

Court at the Recreation Ground, Ledbury, will be resurfaced in the week commencing 

Monday, 22 August 2022.  Our contractors are due on site first thing on Monday, 

22 August 2022 to carry out the preparatory works and will then return within a day or 

so to reinstate the surface. 

We apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause but would please ask that 

users of the basketball court keep clear of the works whilst they are underway. 

We are always pleased to receive your comments, whether good or bad as Ledbury 

Town Council remains committed to ensuring that the Recreation Ground remains a 

safe environment for all those residents or visitors that use the amenities. 

If you have any concerns, please contact the Deputy Clerk at 

deputyclerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk or telephone 01531 632306.” 

 
 
Press release ends. 
 
 
 
Contact details for Editors: 
 
Angela Price – Town Clerk  
Tel: 01531632306 
Email: clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 

mailto:deputyclerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk
mailto:clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk

